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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Brandon Larrabee, and I live in Siletz Oregon and I am writing because 

I'm concerned that corporations are recording record profits and still passing cost 

increases along to the customer.  Us as individuals should not continually suffer bill 

increases while fat cat CEO's are buying up our public land.  Our quality of life is 

suffering at the hands of greedy corporations who only care for profit and not people I 

support SB 88 to make sure that advertising, legal, and lobbyist fees come out of 

company profits, not ratepayer pockets. 

 

I support SB 88 because: 

When I lived in Albany my bill increased back to back years for a total of close to 100 

dollars.  All while recording record profits and not providing any better or safer of a 

service.  

Its the nature of capitalism of companies trying to get more out of the consumer and 

the governments job to make sure consumers are protected. 

Please support the people that elect you and not the corporations that continually 

extract from the working class.  

 

I'll pay for my heat but i shouldn't be paying for lobbyist and for profit actions taken by 

any utility company.... 

 

I urge you to support SB 88 because it will protect your constituents. 

 

Sincerely,  

Brandon Larrabee 

Siletz, Oregon 

 


